From: Andrew Baldwin

To: PL Planning Applications

Subject: RE: Planning Application WSCC/004/24 at North Heath Community Primary School Erica WayHorshamRH12
5XL

Date: 31 January 2024 10:50:40

Dear Sirs,

I am happy with what is proposed and would like to see it go ahead.
Kind regards

Andrew Baldwin
County Councillor for Holbrook
01403 275156

From: WSCC Planning <planning.applications@westsussex.gov.uk>

Sent: 26 January 2024 17:30

To: Andrew Baldwin <Andrew.Baldwin@westsussex.gov.uk>

Subject: Planning Application WSCC/004/24 at North Heath Community Primary School Erica
WayHorshamRH12 5XL

The above planning application has recently been received by West Sussex County
Council.

The relevant plans and information can be viewed on our website at:
https://westsussex.planning-register.co.uk/planning/display/WSCC/004/24

Should you wish to comment, please do so by 16/02/2024.

If we have not heard from you by this date, we shall assume you have no comments to
make; however, if your observations are likely to be delayed beyond the date given, please
inform us as soon as possible

If you have any queries, please email planning.applications@westsussex.gov.uk or call
01243 642118.

Visit our website at www.westsussex.gov.uk/planning.
County Planning Team, West Sussex County Council
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